
 

  

 

24 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Non-Uniform Day on Thursday 2 October 

As part of our Harvest celebrations, our Student Chaplains are organising a Non-Uniform 

Day on Thursday 2 October in support of our local foodbank. 

We are kindly asking each student to bring a donation of a food item for the foodbank on the 

day. Foodbank donations are non-perishable items such as tinned vegetables, tinned fruit, 

and meat, along with staple items like pasta, rice, cereal, UHT milk, biscuits, jam. Additionally, 

non-food items include toiletries like soap and toothpaste, nappies, and period products. 

Our local foodbank has shared that their priority needs are as following: Toiletries and baby 

items i.e. nappies, baby food, formula milk, dairy/gluten free products, as well as dry goods 

e.g. rice pasta. Alternatively, use this link to find out which items are in more urgent need: 

https://nbsg.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/.  

If you would prefer to make a financial contribution instead, we are suggesting a £2 donation. 

This can be given in cash on the day or paid via Scopay. 

We are very grateful for your support, which will make a real difference to those in need 

within our local community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Chaplain Josh (on behalf of the Student Chaplains).  
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